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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Wheels Day – Friday 14th May 
This half term, as part of the school What We’ll Build (the future’s not cancelled) STEAM topic, we 
are exploring the theme of On The Move with a focus on different types of transport.  As part of the 
topic, we will be having a Wheels Day on Friday 14th May, when children are able to bring in a bike 
or a scooter. The children will take part in a number of activities throughout the day, and this will 
inspire their writing throughout the rest of the week. 
 
The children will be writing and bringing home their own letters, asking if they are able to bring in 
their bike or scooter. 
 
Please ensure that your child comes with a bike helmet on the day.   
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Armitage and Mrs Hunt 
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